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May 3, 2022 
 
 
Dear Members, 

Re:  Joint Memo – Unit Chief Selection Process Update 
 
Due to the Unit Chief selection process being delayed last round and given we continue to be in an 
unprecedented time of recruitment and available positions, BCEHS and APBC, have jointly agreed 
to again remove all current unsuccessful scores with respect to supervisory positions from 
employee files and allow these applicants to compete again without waiting six months, which was 
set to expire in June.  Please click here to view the joint memo in full. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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https://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/11292/

